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United Quilt Guild  
Minutes   
September 1, 2015 
Submitted by Secretary 
Tina Snoke 
 

Outgoing president Dee Hart called 
our meeting to order and then the new 
officers were sworn in by Dee. 

We had two guests, Noni McDevitt 
and Mary Nordquist. 

BUSINESS MEETING 

The motion was made to approve the 
minutes by Esther Howey and 
seconded by Geri Altomare. 

There was a motion to adjourn the 
meeting by Margie Hoffmaster and 
seconded by Tina Snoke. 

NEW BUSINESS 
NEORQC Getaway 

Our meeting visitors, Noni McDevitt 
and Mary Nordquist, also came to our 
Quilt Show and are on the planning 
committee for NEORQC (North East 
Ohio Regional Quilt Council) 
Getaway that will be in Boardman 
this year February 19-21, 2016.  All 
are welcome to attend the meetings in 
Howland at the Scope building in 
downtown Warren. 

Johnny Appleseed Festival 
Quilt Show 

Marilyn Grimes gave us the 
information on the Johnny Appleseed 
quilt show. 

 
 
 
 

Charity Quilts 

Sharon Walker discussed charity 
quilts. 

Challenge 

Debbie Mangas will be doing our 
challenge for next year. 

OLD BUSINESS 
Mystery Quilt 

Margie Hoffmaster has patterns for 
the mystery quilt if anyone is missing 
a set. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
UQG Christmas Party 

The UQG Christmas Party will be 
held Dec 1, 2015 at Ala Carte in 
Canfield in the small room that holds 
approximately 50 people. 

Lynn Stiles suggested not having a 
program for our Christmas party so 
we could just visit with one another. 

Vendor Night 

October meeting is vendor night. 

Spring Tea 

Guild members were asked to think if 
anyone would like to take charge of 
the spring tea. Debbie Mangas will do 
the workshop. 

Treasury Audit 

Debbie Mangas and Margie 
Hoffmaster did an audit on the 
treasury and all was ok. Mary Durkin 
asked Robyn Winn about burning old 
records and she said we only needed 
7 years. Lois Dunn will burn the old 
records for us. The motion passed to 
accept the treasurers report. 

Membership Dues 

Dues need paid to Margie Hoffmaster 
and she will have the phone list by 
the October meeting. 

Veteran Quilts 

Lillian Morenz passed a sign up 
paper around for people who want to 
do veterans quilts and she will be 
making up kits. 

Information Officer 

Margie Hoffmaster will also continue 
to be our information officer to 
forward emails. 

Certified Teacher Candidate 

In April Dee Hart applied for and was 
accepted as a candidate to be a 
certified teacher in quilting. 

Seventies Road Trip 

Lois Dunn is getting a group together 
for a Shiloh trip and also the 70s 
lunch. She also told us about a Gad-
about tour to Lancaster to see a show 
on November 20-21, 2015. 

AQS BOOK ORDERS 

Colleen VanLeeuwen will be taking 
the book orders. 

NEWSLETTER INFO 

Brenda Schmidt needs info for the 
newsletter emailed to her ASAP, her 
email is lynbrenrr@yahoo.com 

OCTOBER BIRTHDAYS 

Kimberly Williams  Oct 27 
Pat Firestone  Oct 30 

DAY GROUP 

The Day Group will meet at the 
Salem Presbyterian Church every 
other Friday 10 AM- 3 PM. Contact 
Debbie Mangas at 234-567-4434 if 
interested. 
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EVENTS CALENDAR 

Karen Conley will be teaching Judy 
Niemeyer workshops at Winnie 
Alek's clubhouse in September and 
October. Classes are $10 

October 6, 2015 
UFO 10 AM 
Meeting 6:30 PM 
Program: VENDORS NIGHT 
Melissa Ustik - artist, jewelry, 
variety of crafts 
Judy Phillips- Sew Deja Vu 
Claire Neff- Village Quilts 
Sandy Lord-  The Gallery 

UQG TREASURER'S 
REPORT 

      September 1, 2015 
Balance  $4,214.36 
Due                        180.00 
Dues          40.00 
Total                 $4,434.36 
 

Respectfully submitted by Barb Fink, 
Treasurer for United Quilt Guild 
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